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Hello Parents and Carers 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

As always in Nursery it has 
been a very busy week!  Lots 
of learning happening and lots 
of talking with our friends. 
 
We have been enjoying our 
favourite stories, learning 
some poetry and singing 
songs.  Some of the children 
have enjoyed the chance to 
perform for their class. 
 
In Phonics we have been 
learning our new sound and 
letter ‘u’. 
 
The children have been 
learning about insects (mini 
bugs or mini beasts) and 
finding some outside including 
slugs, snails and bumble bees. 
 
In Number we are practising our 
counting skills and using 10 
frames. 

We hope parents and carers all enjoy 
this week away from the school 
routine.  School starts again for 
children on Tuesday 4th June! 
Let’s hope we have some good 
weather, so that you can go out and 
explore the outdoors! 
 
The children have been learning a lot 
about animals this half term.  Here are 
some great places nearby that you 
may want to visit: 
 
https://hanwellzoo.co.uk/ 

 
 
https://www.hobbledown.com/houns
low 
 
Please continue to read books with 
your child and give them plenty of 
opportunities for mark making and 
name writing. 

 

 
Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Parent Meeting for Reception – Tuesday 11th June. 
There will be 2 meetings, for AM Nursery parents 9:15 and for PM Nursery 
parents 12:45.  This meeting is only for parents whose children will be coming 
to Reception in September. 
 
Tissue Boxes Please!   We have run out of tissues and ask you kindly to bring a 
box in as children have runny noses all through the year. 
 
 
Nursery Open Day   for new parents of children starting in September is to 

be held on Monday 24th June.  Both AM and PM  Nursery will be closed on 
this day so please make other arrangements as necessary.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
Mobile Phones 
When you are coming onto school grounds to collect or deliver children, we 
would kindly ask you to refrain from using your phone.  Thank you. 
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that you 
ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 
 
Coats 
If the weather is warm, as it has been recently, you can leave your child’s coat 
at home.   
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